
 

NOTICE: Invitation - Virtual Advance Care 
Planning Training 
 

March 19, 2025 

Dear Providers,  

 
Join Us for an Important Virtual Training on Advanced Care Planning 
 
We invite you to participate in a Virtual Advanced Care Planning Training on Tuesday, April 8, 
2025, from 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM (MST). 
 
This interactive two-hour session will cover key aspects of Advanced Care Planning and the 
Arizona Healthcare Directives Registry. Whether you are new to the process or looking for a 
refresher, this training will provide practical insights and guidance to support your work. 
 
 
Event Details 
Date: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 
Time: 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM (MST) 
Location: Virtual 
Registration: https://www.azrhassociation.org/Events-and-Education 
 
 
Secure your spot today! We encourage you to share this invitation with your colleagues, 
partners, and networks to extend this valuable learning opportunity. 
 
 
We look forward to your participation! 
 
 
For questions, please contact: 
Holly Figueroa (Holly.Figueroa@azblue.com) 
 

 

 To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at https://www.azblue.com/health-choice-az under our “For Providers” tab. 
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